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KS E A The Korean Structural
Engineers Association

KSEA(The Korean Structural Engineers Association) consists of more than 500 Korean professional
enigneers specialized in design, construction, supervision, appraisal and maintenance of all types of
building structures.

KSEA expresses congratulations on SEWC2002 and is willing to share our
technology and experience with all the participants in SEWC2002. KSEA also expects
SEWC2002 to be an oppurtunity to communicate with engineers from diffrent
countries and various cultural heritage. Through exchange and co—operation, our
practice and knowledge will be enhnaced and we will have more chances to contribute

to our society.

President Mr. Yoo Byoung Eok

Structural Engineers World Congress(SEWC) is the conference of the professional practice and technical matters.
SEWC2002 aims at organizing more fruitful conference of professional practice.

Professional Practice can only be achieved upon the mutual understanding and trust between the engineers and the
users or the society. From this point of view. beside research presentations we organize the following features in

this congress.

Katsumi Yano
Chairman, SEWC2002

1. Overall Information Exchange: As well ad having more keynote speeches, we will have overall summaries of
the research papers on five main topics. As for the destruction of WTC, we will discuss the matter not only
from the point of structure but from broader points of view. Technical tours have increased.

2. Information for the public: As well as overall summaries, we will have an exhibition to show the general
public the various aspects of structural engineers and different images of structural culture all over the
world. The theme of the exhibition is "From safety to desired Security’. We will have film to help people

understand the different cultural occasions relating to structural construction among many countries.

I would like to extend my sincere appreciation for the Board Member Associations.

Cooperation Organizations and Supporting Companies who understand the sporit of the congress and support it.



